
July 22 2018 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 

From the office of the president. I would like to congratulate all the win-
ners on Ray Roberts tournament. I was out of town. Now the Joe 
Pool  tournament. Congratulations to the winners. Two overs on difficult 
day. Very hot and a slow bite. I don't know about the rest of you but we 
need a better lake selection process for next year. This year was terri-
ble. And we need to do something different for the hot weather tournaments. Next up Cedar Creek 
August 11.Hope to see you all there. Remember put the right bait in the right place you get bit 
every time. JD.later 

 

Treasury Report: 
With 2/3 in the books, our treasury balance is $1005.52 and we have  34 members with 7 
being TBF members. 
 

BCT Top 6: 
Please note that the BCT Top 6 will be held at Lake Brownwood on Sept 22,23. We will take 
our Top 6 in points standings after the Cedar Creek Tourney.  The club will pay the $300 en-
try fee. 
 

Schedule Change: 
Please note that the September Tourney has been moved up one week due to the BCT Top 
6. 
 

Up Next: 
Cedar Creek will be 6:00am to 1:00 pm.  We are launching at County Park. 
 

Calcutta: 
Our 6 lb pot Calcutta was won at Joe Pool by Matt.  We will start it over at Cedar 
Creek 
 
Rule Changes and Officer Nominations: 
We will be planning a get together in the next 2 months to make nominations 
for next years officer as well as any rule changes for the next year.  All officer 
and rule changes will be voted on at our Annual banquet in December. 
 


